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November 5, 2020 

Sharon Allen,

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Progresso Village Civic Association to state our support 

of The Blue Tree Cafe and the virtual restaurants, so that you may secure funding from the CRA. 

You and your daughter (business partner) both presented your plans and ideas to our community. 

We believe your plans to provide a restaurant that caters healthy food to the community will be 

much appreciated as well as aligned with our visions of a sustainable future. We unanimously 

approve the project and welcome you to our neighborhood. We look forward to dining with you 

soon.  

This letter serves as documentation that may be shared with any city staff or city meeting to 

show support from our community towards your project. If you have any questions please feel 

free to contact me via email at pvca.ftl@gmail.com. 

JJ Hankerson | President 

Pvca.ftl@gmail.com 

phone - 954 300-2168 

Progresso Village Civic Association 

http://progressovillage.org 

We welcome any further question or dialogue at our monthly meetings which are on the third Monday of every month at 

We look forward to working with you and are very excited about where our community is going 

JJ Hankerson | President 
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